
From: Chelsea Tremblay <chelsealtremblay@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, May 8, 2025 4:08 PM 
To: Assembly <assembly@petersburgak.gov> 
Subject: Thank you 

 
Assembly,   
 
Thank you for the essential minimum funding for HIP included in the balanced budget. I 
know we all wish things could be different so someone could be compensated for the 
hard work of managing a group that meets such essential needs of our neighbors like 
food, hygiene and shelter. I look forward to following the discussion on potential 
revenue raising ideas so that we can hopefully prioritize the vulnerable in our 
community.  
 

 


